
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 

Thursday, April 14 at 7 p.m. 

COMMUNITY UPDATE MEETING 

 

COMMUNITY UPDATE MEETING 

Arlington Traditional Elementary School 

Multipurpose Room – Cafeteria 
 

(855 North Edison Street)  

Project Contacts: 

Joshua Nicholas or Richard Best 
Phone: 703-228-3861 or 703-228-3689 
Email: jnicholas@arlingtonva.us  
 rbest@arlingtonva.us  

Wilson Boulevard Improvements 

 

Meeting Topics 

 Before and after traffic data collection and findings  

 Collect feedback on project effects from community members 

 Future complete street planning processes  
 

Background 
Following an extensive public process last year, the County embarked on a demonstration project 
targeted at improvements to safety and accessibility for all modes of travel by restriping Wilson 
Boulevard from North Frederick to North Manchester Streets. A commitment was made to collect traffic data 
and also follow-up with the community to gain feedback on impacts of the demonstration project.  
 
 

This section of Wilson Blvd. was repaved and restriped from four lanes to three lanes, including a center 
left turn lane throughout and added bike lanes on both sides.  
 
 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 

VISIT ARLINGTONVA.US; SEARCH "WILSON BOULEVARD IMPROVEMENTS" 

Meeting Contact: 
Bonnie Parker 
Phone: 703-228-3173 
Email: bparker@arlingtonva.us  

Wilson Blvd. as of spring 2015 

Check In & Next Steps 
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